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Dear Dr. Diffenbaugh,

We have made a revision of our manuscript based on comments from reviewer #1 and #2. 

As suggested by reviewer #1, in the revised version, Table S1 is modified to clarify which years are onset and decay years of El Niño and La Niña. All of the minor comments from reviewer #2 are addressed in the revised manuscript. Additionally, we also made several minor editorial changes. 

Sincerely yours, 

Sang-Ki Lee, Brian E. Mapes, Chunzai Wang, David B. Enfield and Scott J. Weaver 

